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NEW Kindergarten 
Orientation at  
Ocean Breeze 

 
You are invited to our Kindergarten Orientation at Ocean 
Breeze Elementary as we welcome our 2022-23 incoming 

kindergarten students! 
 
 
 

You and your child will be able to meet our staff, learn 
about our kindergarten instructional program, and the 
steps that you can take now to prepare your child for 

school! 
 
 

WHERE: Ocean Breeze Cafeteria 
 WHEN:  Monday,  April 4th  

TIME: 8:45-9:30 a.m. 
 
 
 

 

 

In addition: March 28th-April 1st Kindergarten Registration Week-  More information coming soon  
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